STATE OF NEVADA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1263 5. Stewart Street
Carson City, Nevada 89712

BRIAN SANDOVAL RUDY MALFABON, P.E., Direclor
Governor
In Reply Refer to:

March 9, 2017

Ms. Christina Leach

Planning and Research Program Manager
Federal Highway Administration

705 N. Plaza Street, Suite 220

Carson City, NV 89701

RE: Wildlife Vehicle Collision Reduction and Habitat Connectivity

Dear Ms. Leach:

The Nevada Department of Transportation is the lead state for the pooled fund study TPF-5(358)
“Wildlife Vehicle Collision Reduction and Habitat Connectivity.”

The Nevada Department of Transportation accepts the role of lead state and agrees to receive,
obligate, expend, and manage contributions from participating agencies.

The participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer
request form for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.

Please contact me at (775)-888-7220 or via email at kchambers@dot.nv.gov for any further
information.

Sincerely,

Ko Ol

Ken Chambers
Research Chief

cc: Randy Travis, NDOT
David Pamplin, FHWA



